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Dear Parent/Guardian                                                                                        23rd April 2021 
 

 

 
 
 

Attendance rewards. 
 
 
This week the school council have had the opportunity to share their ideas regarding 
rewards for good attendance. 
 
The children had some brilliant ideas, and the following idea has been agreed and will be 
implemented as from Monday 26th April 2021; 
 
Every child who has 100% attendance for the week will receive a ‘golden ticket’ which will 
be put into a golden box. At the end of each half term a name will be picked, at random, 
from the golden box, and that child will receive a prize. The more golden tickets that a 
child has put in the box, the higher the chance of their name being selected. 
 
This half term we have kindly been donated two vouchers from Flip Out for a 1 hour jump 
session. 
 
Thank You for your support, 
 
Mrs R Stringer, 
 
Family Support Manager. 
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